
 
 

 

 

Date: 04th May, 2024 

 

Dear Students,  

We are pleased to announce that the result of The Aryavart Merit Scholarship Examination 
conducted by The Aryavart International University have been declared on 04th May, 2024.  

All the participants are requested to collect their merit certificate from the University Reception 
before 31st May, 2024. 

We congratulate all the successful candidates and encourage everyone to continue their pursuit of 
knowledge and excellence. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

The Aryavart International University 
Dharmanagar, Tripura. 


